On September 18th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item RE-2 Seacrest Campus (“Old” Atlantic HS)/Sprint Spectrum-Generator Installation:

Question:  Why is there extra rent on this and not on the previous one?

Response:  The generator being installed for the Boca Raton High School will be located within the existing lease area, therefore no additional land will be provided to Sprint.

                 Sprint is paying additional rent for the 70 square feet that is needed for the installation on the Seacrest Campus.
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